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Sent via E-mail: planningappeals@maidstone.gov.uk 

 

To Whom It May Concern 
 
Appeal under Section 78 of Town and Country Planning Act 1990 by Statkraft UK Ltd 
Land north of Little Cheveney Farm, Sheephurst Lane, Marden, Kent 
Appeal Reference: APP/U2235/W/23/3321094 

We act on behalf of Statkraft UK Ltd in connection with the planning application for the 
“Installation of a renewable energy led generating station comprising of ground-mounted solar 
PV arrays, associated electricity generation infrastructure and other ancillary equipment 
comprising of storage containers, access tracks, fencing, gates and CCTV together with the 
creation of woodland and biodiversity enhancements” (application reference 22/510335/FUL) 
at the above site. 

 
An appeal has today been submitted to the Planning Inspectorate in respect of the Council’s 

decision to refuse the application for planning permission. 
 
Within the covering email to this letter, please find a Mimecast link to the appeal form and 
documentation in support of the appeal, including a full Statement of Case. 
 

We would be grateful for acknowledgement of receipt of the appeal.  Should you require 
anything further, please do not hesitate to contact Roddy Macdonald of this office. 

Yours faithfully 
 

Eversheds Sutherland (International) LLP 

 
Roddy Macdonald 
Legal Director 
Eversheds Sutherland (International) LLP 
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